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I am strongly against the new plan to build 200 new houses on holcroft lane, I don’t think
the current roads can cope with anymore traffic the road going through culcheth &
glazebury reaches a standstill from SPM to as late as 8PM most nights!

Anymore traffic to this would cause I lot of problems for the local residents & not to
mention a lot of the local facilities would be over crowded.

It would also compromise the green belt of the area & it’s natural beauty.





